
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP 

 Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: January 4, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: PC 06-34: 543 East Taylor Road (Madison Meadow Park) 

 

    

At the December 7, 2006 Village Board of Trustees meeting, the Board directed staff and 

Counsel by a unanimous vote, to prepare an Ordinance to deny all requested zoning actions 

associated with PC 06-34.  Per the Telecommunications Act of 1996, attached is an Ordinance 

denying the petition in its entirety for the Board’s consideration.  

 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

Please place the attached Ordinance to approve a denial of all zoning actions associated with PC 

06-34 on the January 4, 2007 Village Board agenda.  A waiver of first reading is requested. 

 

 

 
H:\CD\WORDUSER\PCCASES\2006\PC 06-34\WTL referral memo deny.doc 


